
 
 
 
 

 
The Okada Foundation, represented by President James Lorenzana (center) and Board Trustee 

Kenji Sugiyama (second from left) receives the Most Outstanding Humanitarian Award from the 

Philippine Red Cross, presented by (L-R) Chairman Richard Gordon, International Federation of 

Red Cross President Kate Forbes, and Philippine Red Cross Secretary General Dr. Gwendolyn 

Pang. 

 

Okada Foundation receives Red Cross’ ‘Most Outstanding Humanitarian Award’ for 

COVID-19 response 

 

The Philippine Red Cross (PRC) presented the Okada Foundation, Inc. (OFI)  with the “The 

Most Outstanding Humanitarian” Award for its efforts in supporting the country’s COVID-19 

pandemic response .  

 

The award cited OFI’s “unwavering support to communities affected by the pandemic”, and 

added that the foundation’s selfless contributions were instrumental in strengthening public 



health response, and a key enabler in helping the Philippine Red Cross to provide vital and life-

saving assistance to those most in need.  

 

OFI President James Lorenzana and Board Trustee Kenji Sugiyama received the award on 

behalf of the organization.  

 

“The core values of the Okada foundation are deeply intertwined with those of the Philippine 

Red Cross. It is thus such an honor and privilege to be recognized among other organizations 

and individuals for their outstanding compassion and work,” said Lorenzana.  

 

Since 2020, OFI has pledged and granted more than P280 million worth of donations to 

healthcare institutions, LGUs, and communities to bolster their COVID-19 response and 

recovery efforts. 

 

It can be recalled that the advent of the COVID-19 pandemic was marked with overcrowded 

hospitals and overworked frontliners. OFI immediately pledged a total of P50 million worth of 

donations between the Lung Center of the Philippines and Philippine Heart Center. This was 

followed by another P30 million donation to the Philippine Red Cross. 

 

Succeeding healthcare initiatives by OFI also included relief assistance worth P200 million 

across several regions including Cordillera Administrative Region and Bangsamoro 

Autonomous Region in Muslim Mindanao (BARMM). 

 

“We welcome the Philippine Red Cross’ recognition of the Most Outstanding Humanitarian 

Award as a validation of the path we are taking,” Lorenzana underscored. “This serves as a 

huge inspiration for us to take bigger strides in the projects we have planned for the future,” he 

concluded. [] 

 

About OFI: 

The Okada Foundation Inc. is committed to providing assistance to three key sectors, namely, 

Education Infrastructure, Environment and Health, and Cultural Heritage. It, likewise, maintains 

working partnerships with like-minded organizations to provide services for the underprivileged 

and marginalized sectors of society. 

 

To this end, Okada Foundation Inc. has established itself as one of the most generous 

organizations in the country, undertaking numerous projects to uplift lives and communities. 

 

For more information on the initiatives of Okada Foundation Inc., visit the Okada Manila site at: 

https://www.okadamanila.com/.  

https://www.okadamanila.com/

